
 

 

PLEASE ATTEND AN INFORMATIONAL MEETING AT  

GOLDEN VALLEY H.S. 

THURSDAY, MAY 26th, 2016 

FROM  7 to 7:45 P.M. in the GVHS Library 

Let us answer your questions and learn how you can make a difference to an  

Exchange student and YOUR family by hosting. 

 

 Students from around the world need host families for the  
2016-2017 school year.  
 

 Students 15-18 years old will attend Golden Valley H.S. for an academic year.  
 

 Volunteer Host Families are matched to their student by, gender, country of origin, activities & 
interests.  
 

 Host families provide shelter, food and loving support. The students have their own spending 
money and carry medical insurance. 
 

 Ongoing local support is provided; a local Academic Coordinator will serve as liaison between the 
family, student and school.  
 
 
 

Mellanni Loughrey 
Program Administrator 

661-220-9711 
chimel@chinet.org 
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